
From: Elisabeth Rankin
To: City Recorder
Subject: Utility rate increase
Date: Tuesday, March 4, 2025 11:24:04 PM

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

Another water bill increase. This house hold is definitely against the increase. We are very cautious with our water
usage anyways especially since it’s so expensive and we just got another increase forced on us recently. Lebanon
has some of the highest water prices in the state. That’s nothing to be proud of especially since it’s over treated.
Adding another increase just for the stuff that’s going down the drain and storm water is ridiculous. We shouldn’t
have to pay for that in the first place. Please do not put more financial burdens on the residents of Lebanon.
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